
Martyn Williams Report for LRA meeting on Monday 6th November 2017 

Forward Planning Group 

1)-The Local Plan-no new information to hand since last meeting.  Thought that 
decision on housing requirement to be made by end November. 

2)-Transform Leatherhead-the CRG and public meetings have now taken place.  A 
note of the CRG meeting has been circulated.   In summary- 

Church Street-works are scheduled to complete mid  November 

Swan Centre-work will start in February on new lifts, new toilets, four new retail 
units and improvements to the car park.   Design work on longer term 
improvements has started. 

Riverside-Work on drawing up a planning application for Claire/James house has 
commenced 

Bull Hill-work on this must await the findings of a traffic survey-now being  
organised. 

High Street-a more radical programme of enhancement is to be worked up over 
coming weeks, following the concern expressed as to the general condition of the 
Street. 

Flood alleviation-a temporary remedy is available if needed this winter.  Intend to 
design a permanent solution during 2018 and implement in 2019 

3)-Sustainable Transport Plan-the Randalls Road scheme is to be redesigned to 
meet more closely the funding criteria and then re-submitted during the next 
round of funding 

4)-Parking Consultation-MVDCs strategy under review and central Leatherhead will 
be part of that. 

5)-Kingston House Gardens-as per last meeting  the FPG has heard no more since 
the end of last year when the owners were reconsidering their proposals. 


